
Lodgers’ Tax Advisory Board  Working Group 
The purpose should be as follows: 

With an information-finding mission, this group will meet over the course of five months to 
explore other tourism plans that are for areas similar in size and/or demographic to Los 
Alamos County.  

The working group will meet monthly and is expected to report back to LTAB with an update 
each month. Any public solicitation of feedback/data from organizations and the 
community needs to be approved by the Chair. 

This working group will provide a final report to LTAB by early December 2025 with their 
findings. The working group’s findings and report will be imperative to determining the 
board’s work plan in 2026 and understanding how tourism impacts communities like Los 
Alamos County. 
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